
 

Circular No.14/2023-24       29th  March 2023 

Dear Parent, 

Kindly be informed that uniform for all the old students will be distributed on Friday, 31st 

March 2023 and Saturday, 1st April 2023 between 9.30am-2.30pm. 

Few details regarding the uniform distribution is as follows: 

 The uniforms will be distributed in a sealed pack with student’s name. The pack 

consists of 2 sets of regular uniform, 1 sports set, 1 hoodie, 1 belt and 2 sets of socks. 

 Boys of Grades 6-10 and girls of Grades 8-10 will also get waistcoat in their pack. 

 The student wise pack is made available based on the measurement taken few months 

ago. 

 Trial rooms will not be available at school. Parents can collect the pack and check it 

at home. 

 There is slight change in the uniform pattern for the new academic year 2023-24. 

 The uniform fee details can be enquired at admin department. 

 The payment can be made by credit/debit card, cash or online payment. 

 Payment should be made in the school office and thereafter the uniform can be 

collected in the cellar. 

 For any further queries, kindly contact Ms. Usha- 9100003009. 

 

Note: The uniform distribution dates for the new admissions students (2023-24) will be 

intimated later. 

 

Principal 

 


